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TODAY IS A “B” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 
 

Attention all gentlemen interested in trying out for Modified B Boys Basketball, there 
will be a mandatory informational meeting today in the gym with Coach Clapp and 
Coach Disanto. 
 
AOK Club needs your help! We are collecting items for the Victor/Farmington Food 
Cupboard for Thanksgiving baskets. Our goal is to feed 600 families! Items being 
collected include:  canned green beans, French fried onions, roasting pans and more! 
Please bring items into your Social Studies class. See signs around the building for more 
details. Items will be collected until November 7th. Thanks for your help! 
 
A Message from the Library….The Harry Potter Club meets on Wednesday to play 
trivia. Magic: The Gathering meets on Thursday. We will be very busy with computer 
requests this week. Plan ahead if you need one and sign up in the morning or the day 
before. 
 
Math O will not be meeting this week. Please stop by Mrs. I’s room for a few practice 
tests and answer keys. Our first competition is Wednesday, November 14th. If you have 
not been to any meetings and still would like to join us, it’s not too late. 
 
Attention all Student Council members…There will be a meeting today in room 285. 
See you then! 
 
To anyone interested in Modified Wrestling this year…There will be an informational 
meeting on Thursday, November 15th at 2:15 in the Junior High Gym. Practice does not 
start until November 26th. Any questions can be directed to Coach Merritt in the Senior 
High. Hope to see you there! 



 
 


